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Senator Siewert asked: 
 
When were the most recent annual reviews of each plan completed? 
 
Answer: 
 
The National Partnership Agreement on Remote Indigenous Housing requires an annual 
review of Implementation Plans in the second half of each calendar year.  The review was 
conducted between August and December 2010 and the outcomes of the review have been 
incorporated into revised Implementation Plans as outlined in QoN 206. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


